GOVERNOR STOUGHTON TRUST LAND COMMITTEE

MEETING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 9, 2010

- 1. The meeting was opened at 7:10pm with all members present except Bob Simmons. Also present was Bill Clark, Town Planner.
- 2. The Minutes of the November 16, 2009 meeting were approved unanimously.
- 3. Mark Boyle recommended that Minutes from the February 2 and March 2, 2009 Executive Sessions be constructed as he described and as required by the District Attorney. The Minutes of the February 2 and March 2, 2009 Executive Sessions were approved unanimously.
- 4. The Committee voted unanimously that all Executive Session Minutes be made public, including the Appraisal Report.
- 5. The Committee voted unanimously that all e-mails be made public. Also, that copies be made available at the Town Clerk's Office and Public Library. Furthermore, that e-mail copies be posted on the Governor Stoughton Trust Land Committee section of the Town's web-site.
- 6. The Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm.